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Message from the Board~                    

We would like to begin with a big thank you to 
everyone who came out for the neighborhood workday.  
With everyone’s help, we were able to spruce up the 
pool area, trim trees, and fix some eroded areas 
around the grounds.  Thanks to everyone for working 
together to keep Homestead beautiful.  We would also 
like to thank Suzanne Becker for her help with 
planting flowers this year, including at the pool 
entrance.  And, a special EXTRA thank you to Ricky 
Zoellner, Homestead’s very own Paul Bunyan, for all 
the time he devotes to trimming trees throughout our 
neighborhood. 
 

Speaking of, as we move into the summer months, 
please do your part to keep Homestead a great place 
to live. Please keep your lawns maintained and weed 
free (the complaint we receive most often) and with so 
many kids playing and riding their bikes in the streets, 
PLEASE, PLEASE slow down and adhere to traffic 
laws. With your help, we can keep Homestead a safe 
and beautiful place to live.  
 

Regarding doing our part, you may have noticed the 
missing canopy and picnic table at the pool. While the 
board had discussed adding a new picnic table and 
expanding the canopy at the pool, one of the recent 
storms we had accelerated that process. We have 
reached out to several companies for bids and hope to 
have the project completed as soon as possible. Since 
the canopy is custom built, it will require some time to 
receive the materials. Additionally, look for new 
borders to be installed soon around both playgrounds.  
 

Please don’t hesitate to reach out to the Board with 
any questions or concerns you have, and we hope 
everyone has a great summer.  
 
Respectfully--Your HPOA Board 

 

Welcome to Homestead                    
Hilary & Todd Siefert-1912 Lancaster Drive        
Richard & Cathy Hibbs-1801 Natchez Road           
Evan Durrill-1901 Natchez Road                          
Timothy & Janette VanDeren-2717 Stafford Road 
David McKinney-1708 Tifton Drive 

 

 

 

 

  

Homestead 2019 Pool Season Info…  
The pool is open until Labor Day, 
Monday September 2

nd
, 

Tuesday-Sunday from noon-8pm.  
It will be closed on Monday 
except for Labor Day.  Pool hours 
will also be posted at the gate.  
When Edmond Public Schools 

begin on Friday, August 16
th

, the pool will only be open 
on Saturday & Sunday until Labor Day.  Please be 
reminded that children (12 & under) must be supervised 
by an adult (16 & over).  If an unaccompanied child is in 
the pool area, they will be sent home.  Pool managers 
(lifeguards) also reserve the right to send anyone home 
due to unacceptable behavior or attire in the pool.  Also, 
guests of a Homestead resident are welcome for $1 per 
person per day. 

The pool FOB’s will be active for households that are 
current on their HOA dues.  If you have lost your FOB, 
one can be purchased for $25.  If you are a first-time 
homeowner, and do not have a FOB, please reach out to 
Dale Srnka @ dsrnka@yahoo.com to acquire one for the 
upcoming pool season. 
 
Pool parties can be reserved through Dale Srnka for 
homeowners.  Rate include a $60 refundable deposit, 
required to reserve the date, and a $30 per hour usage 
rate with a minimum of 2 hours.  There is also a $15 per 
hour per lifeguard fee with a minimum of 2 guards and 2 
hours.  Pool Party Rental Agreements can be found 
online @ www.homesteadedmond.com (Pool Section) 
and in the pool office area.  The pool phone number is 
844-8144. 
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Things to do this Summer! 
 Summer is in full swing and no doubt 
your kids have already asked for eleventh 
billion snacks and said "I'm bored" no 
fewer than 24 times before 1 pm. Luckily, 
we live in one of the most family-friendly 
cities in the state with 33 official public 
parks and hundreds of budget-friendly 
activities! Here are a few of the board's 
favorites! 

  
1) Free or nearly free classes at the MAC building, 
offered by Edmond Parks and Rec! Sign up on their 
website (edmondok.perfectmind.com) 
2) Visit the FREE Barnett Field Splash Pad at N Kelly 
Ave & W Main St, Edmond, OK 73003 
3) Check out a FREE trial class of Tinkergarten to help 
the littles explore the outdoors! (tinkergarten.com) 
4) Stay cool indoors with deep discounts at local movie 
theatres for children all summer long or take in a film 
under the stars at one of the many churches offering 
outdoor movies at sundown.  
5) Volunteer! Animal shelters, hospitals, food banks 
and other nonprofits are always in need of helping 
hands! Call one to see what their needs are and if your 
children are old enough to volunteer, then watch the 
hours fly by as you serve your community together! 
 
 

Join Homestead’s 

Facebook page @  

HomesteadEdmond! 
 

Homestead is a 

great place to live!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
Fishing in Homestead Ponds- 

We have a catch and 

release policy here at our 

Homestead ponds. 

 

Homestead Master E-Mail List 
If you would like to receive e-mails 
pertaining to activities, information, issues, 
etc. in Homestead, please send your e-mail  
address to mickhadd@juno.com.  This will 
help the HPOA Board & neighbors to better 
communicate with ALL the homeowners in Homestead! 
 

Newsletter Information Reminder 
Items for the newsletter can be emailed to 
Mickey Haddican @ mickhadd@juno.com.  
Please mark them “Homestead Herald”.  The 
deadline for all items to be inserted into the 

Herald is the 20
th
 of September, December, March, & 

June since the newsletter is published quarterly.  
Thanks for your cooperation! 
 

 

The City of Edmond 

requires that your pets 

be on a leash while in 

public and to clean up 

after your pets.  

Thanks for helping 

Homestead stay safe 

and clean!  
 
 

 

Slow Down- Ducks Lives 

Matter To! 
 
 
 
 

 

Enjoy your summer 

vacation! 
 
 
 
Neighborhood Services 
Babysitters: 
Savannah Bailey  
.  
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Callie Bangasser. 
 
Caterra Bangasser 18yrs.  657-8212 or 642-4209~  Red Cross 
CPR certified, loves kids!  
 
Payton Kramer 19yrs. 837-0351 or 834-1592 Red Cross CPR 
certified, references available 
 
Kerstin Mariano 18yrs. 613-3231 Great with all ages.  
Neighborhood references available-available summers only.  
 
Anna Melssen Experience babysitting neighbors, references 
available upon request 
Abby Melssen Red Cross certified, experience babysitting her 
sister, neighbors, & friends, references available upon request.  
 
Kira O’Connor  Loves kids & pets! Available now! 
  
Brynne O’Connor  Responsible, dependable, and great with 

children. Available now!  
 
Joanie Schmidt 18yrs.-359-1058 Been babysitting 5+ years 
 
Savanna Williams, CPR certified 
 

Pet Sitters: 
Savannah Bailey  
 Lots of experience, recommendations available,  
reasonable rates! 
 
Callie Bangasser Responsible dog owner, loves animals, 
& likes to run!  Volunteers @ Edmond Animal Welfare  

 
Kerstin Mariano 18yrs. 613-3231 Experienced pet sitter & dog 
walker!  References available-available summers only. 
Kadence Mariano Experienced pet sitter and walker. Loves 
animals!  
 
Anna Melssen. alm5503@hotmail.com & Abby Melssen. 
asm11699@hotmail.com ~Pet sitting/walking, we have had 
experience watching 3 cats, we have a dog of our own, & love 
animals! 
 
Riley Mills Responsible dog owner. Experienced dog walker & sitter. 
 Loves dogs! 
 
Kira O’Connor Loves kids & pets! Available now!  
 
Brynee O’Connor Responsible, dependable, & great w/animals. 
Available to pet sit or dog walk. 
 
Amanda., or Ryan. Pearl Dog walking & pet sitting.  Daytime & 
evening hours available. Experienced, caring, & responsible.  
 

Lawn Care: 
TD Lawn Services 
Scalping, Mowing, Trimming, Edging, Etc.  Professional 
service & reasonable rates.  Call Todd Skinner @ 812-3187 

for an estimate today! 
 

J&J Lawn Service 
$30 full service  $25 mowing only 
Contact- Jack 888-6853 or Jay 697-8899 
 

CJ’s Lawn Service- mowing and misc. yard 

work.  
Connor-315-5441 

FENCE BUILDER 
New & Repair Fences 
Dan Neal-1909 Auburn Crossing  

206-0859cell/330-6571home 

 

Transform Your Health Today! 

As a physical therapist, massage therapist and aromatherapist 
I would love to help you start a wellness plan that will meet 
your health goals. I have several services I provide that include 
the Raindrop Technique, X'Tract Technique, iTovi wellness 
scans, wellness classes and much more. If you are interested 
in more information, please go to www.got-oils.com/shawna-
cale or contact me at 405-249-6229. Shawna Cale, Young 

Living Diamond. 

 
Trinity Exercise Studio located at 150th and Western 

offers 30+ classes per week as well as 
personal training services.  Owners Bryan 
and Kary Ott are offering a Homestead 

Neighborhood rate of $10/month to our 
24-hour women’s gym and/or $35/month 
for a 12-class pack for your first month. 

*This offer applies to new participants only. 
Contact info@trinityexercisestudio.com for details. Class types 
offered: Power Barre, HIIT, Total Body Conditioning, 
Bootcamp, RIPPED, Yoga, Core Conditioning, Senior Fitness 
and many more!  www.trinityexercisestudio.com 
 

Financial Services Professional 
Cody McCollom 

New York Life Insurance Company 
Life insurance-IRAs-Investments 
990-2855     cmccollom@nyl.com 
 

Jason Morton - Mortgage Professional 
Did you know you could save tens of thousands if not 
over a $100,000 by switching from a 30 year to a 15-
year mortgage? Are you looking to update your 
home but don’t have the money? Are you stuck in a 
mortgage that has you paying PMI? Are you moving 
or know someone that is looking to purchase a new 

home? Whether you are looking for cash out to finance a home 
or any other project, to save on PMI or interest, or to purchase 
a new home, contact me today to see if I can help you get the 
home financing you are looking for.  
 
Apply Online – jmorton.prmgapp.com 
Phone- (405) 202-0699 
Email – jmorton@prmg.net  

 

Perry Whitson with Churchill 
Brown & Associates  
Buying or selling real estate, 
call Perry @ 330-0031 office, 
341-7021 home, 590-1313 mobile 
perrywhitson@churchillbrown.com 

 

 ***KEEP THIS PAGE 
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